
 
Greywolf Families, 

Welcome to our developmental preschool students and their families!  We now officially 
have all our students on campus and our community is complete!  Picture day was Wednesday, 
and the many missing teeth made for some pretty adorable photos!  If your child missed picture 
day, they will be able to get their picture taken on retake day, October 26th.   

On Friday, our kindergarten students joined us for their first assembly where we learned all about 
PAW PRIDE tickets.  Students earn PAW PRIDE tickets by following our Sequim Big Three behavior expec-
tations: respectful, responsible, and safe.  Students save their tickets and use them to purchase small priz-
es or experiences such as lunch with a staff member or on nice days, a picnic lunch outside.  Each month the 
prizes change and students have new reasons to earn and save and new things to look forward to!  You can 
help support our school behavior expectations by celebrating when your child earns a PAW PRIDE ticket and 
checking in about how they are progressing towards earning an incentive! 

~Mrs. Lopez, GWE Principal 

Office Hours : 7:30am – 3:30pm     Office: 360-582-3300  &  Bus Garage: 360-582-3274 
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Reminder, no left turns into Greywolf. 

• Please re-route to: 

• Joslin Rd/West Runnion/Carlsborg 

• Mill Rd/East Runnion/Carlsborg Rd 
 

Families should always be heading SOUTH on Carlsborg 
Rd and lining up on the West shoulder of Carlsborg Rd. 
for either Park and Pick Up or the Looper Lane. 
Thank you for your cooperation 

 Sequim School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual orientation, gender expres-

sion or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. The following employees have been desig-

nated to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Title IX and Civil Rights Compliance Coordinator: Victoria Balint, vbalint@sequimschools.org 503 N Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 

360-582-3260, and for Section 504/ADA Coordinator, Cheryl Pillon, 503 N. Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360-582-3402, cpillon@sequimschools.org 

 

Our Greywolf Family  
Handbook was sent home with 
students their first week of 
school. Please take the time to 
review school policies.  

A digital copy will be e-mailed 
through Skyward Family Access  
and can be found at “Our School” 
on our website 
www.gwe.sequimschools.org 

Family Handbook 

September 22nd         Family Newsletter  
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Watch Dogs  
Pizza Night 6pm 

See page 2 to  
sign up! 

Late Start  
Monday 9:20am 
Students can 
arrive as early 
as 7:45am M-F 

You are not too late! First Step parenting classes are free.  
Dinner and childcare are provided.  

Classes are Mondays 9/18 to 12/18 from 3:15-5:15pm  
 Parenting classes sign up link 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1WMaxnV_A-2fAA8Yo8YqO7Aan-
bxRyQPMBPE70VyFZcM/viewform?edit_requested=true 

¿Preguntas? 
Llama a   

Sra. Carlson, 
360-582-3310 

scarl-
son@sequimsc

• Lost & Found is located in the main 
hallway across from the office. 

• November 2nd: All unmarked 
items will be donated after 
parent/teacher  
conferences. 

COMMUNIT EVENTS, 
NEWS & FLYERS 

Please view each week’s 
newsletter on our  
website for any community 
flyers and news and events. 

www.gwe.sequimschools.org 

LOST & FOUND IS A GIGANTIC MOUND! 

Late Start  
Monday 9:20am 
Students can 
arrive as early  
as 7:45am M-F 
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Please call Darcy Lamb or Sandra Carlson at 360-582-3300  

or  
send/text an email to request an email link password reset to  

grewyolf@sequimschools.org 

 

Our Skyward link can be found at 

www.gwe.sequimschools.org 

mailto:greywolf@sequimschools.org
http://www.sequimschools.org




Parenting classes sign up link for box. 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1WMaxnV_A-2fAA8Yo8YqO7Aan-bxRyQPMBPE70VyFZcM/viewform?
edit_requested=true 

Begins 
Monday 

September 
18th! 
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